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June 21, 1991 

Curtis Wadlington 
BEBASHI 
1528 Walnut St. 
suite 200 
Philadelphia, PA 19102 

Dear Curtis, 

Thank you very much for agreeing to participate in our summer 
class on community health for medical, nursing, and social work 
students. We have taught this course for the last three years 
with wonderful response from the students who have elected to 
take it. In the course we try to highlight important background 
issues and then focus on new, current issues in community health. 

We have enclosed for your reference a copy of this year's course 
outline. The session in which we are asking you to participate 
is "Peer Counseling and HIV Infection." The course is very 
informal. In a typical session, two presenters will each discuss 
one aspect of the topic, followed by questions and answers by the 
students. 

We do not generally ask the presenters to prepare formal remarks, 
although there may be reading material that you would like the 
students to have reviewed before your session. In addition, 
presenters sometimes like to speak to each other before the 
class. We would be happy to give you information on contacting 
your co-presenter if you do not know them. 

Feel free to contact us at 590-2195 if you have any questions. 
We will look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, August 20, 1991 at 
4:00 p.m. in Room 313 of the Nursing Education Building at Penn 
(map enclosed) . 

Sincerely, 

Donald F. Schwarz, MD Anthony L. Rostain, MD 

encl. 
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